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August 28, 2019 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources (DERs) 

EB-2018-0287/0288  
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
This letter is in response to your letter dated August 27, 2019 related to cost awards and the process 
of appeal. The Canadian Solar Industries Association (CanSIA) would like to confirm our wish to 
proceed with the appeal of the Decision on Cost Eligibility dated July 17, 2019, which denied cost 
eligibility to CanSIA for EB-2018-0287 & EB-2018-0288. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wesley Johnston 
President and CEO 
Canadian Solar Industries Association 
 
Email:  wjohnston@cansia.ca  

mailto:wjohnston@cansia.ca

